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July 15, 2015
Via Electronic Filing
Mr. Patrick Donlon Ms. Barcy McNeal
Interim Executive Director Administration/Docketing
Ohio Power Siting Board Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 6™ Floor 180 East Broad Street, 1 1" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215 Columbus, OH 43215

Re: REQUEST FOR EXPEDITED PROCESSING
Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc., Glen Karn ANR Interconnect
Liberty Township, Darke County, Ohio
OPSB Case No. 15-1268-GA-BNR

Dear Mr. Donlon and Ms. Mc¢Neal:

Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio (“Vectren™) is proposing to build a 1,975-foot, 12-inch diameter
connector pipeline from an ANR station to their existing Z-51 transmission pipeline located off
Mikesell Road in Liberty Township, Darke County, Ohio. This interconnect will enable Vectren to
continue to meet their supply demands on the Z-51 transmission line when the current agreement with
Panhandle Eastern Pipe Line expires. The proposed 12-inch high-pressure line will have a maximum
allowable operating pressure of 1,480 psig. The steel pipe will be externally coated with 14-16 Mils of
fusion bonded epoxy coating and cathodically protected.

Construction on the pipeline is anticipated to begin in October 2015. Vectren plans to have the line in-
service by April 2016.

Vectren will submit payment of $2,000 in accordance with Ohio Administrative Code Rule 4906-5-
11(1) so that the Construction Notice will be considered on an expedited basis. Please contact me at
the number listed above or at mstahl@uti-corp.com if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

AL

Melinda Stahl
Environmental Coordinator
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